San Luis Obispo Valley Groundwater Basin, Groundwater Sustainability Commission

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Groundwater Sustainability Commission for the San Luis Obispo Valley Groundwater Basin scheduled for **December 14, 2023**, *has been cancelled*.

The next regular meeting will be in March 2024. More information regarding meeting date, time, and location will be provided once available.

Taylor Blakslee, Acting Board Secretary

 $On\ behalf\ of\ Blaine\ Reely\ Director\ of\ Groundwater\ Sustainability,\ County\ of\ San\ Luis\ Obispo$